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28th January 2022  

Our Value for this half-term is DIGNITY AND RESPECT 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”   

Matthew 7:12 

 

🥋🥋🥋 USKO KARATE – Children’s Karate Club 🥋🥋🥋 

USKO are opening a new club in Studley and are offered a free trial lesson to children wanting to try Karate once 

the club opens on Wednesday 14th April.  

The classes will take place at Studley Leisure Centre on Wednesdays from 5.00pm – 6.00pm for age 5-8 and 6.00pm 

– 7.00pm for age 9 and over.  

You can book your free trial online at www.usko-karate.co.uk or contact their USKO Instructor, Josh Mountney, on 

07824 442833 

Parents’ and Carers’ Consultations 

A letter is going home today regarding the Parents’ and Carers’ consultations which are taking place on Tuesday 
15th and Wednesday 16th February.   

If you could please return your reply slip as soon as possible so that teachers can allocate appointments in good 
time – thank you. 

End of Term 

Just a reminder, that the last day of this half term is Friday 18th February. There is a TED day on Monday 28th 

February which means the children return after half term on Tuesday 1st March. 

Getting to School On Time 

We are seeing a lot of children arriving to school after the 8.40am bell. This has a negative impact for both the late 

child and the class as our learning begins the moment we start our day.  Minutes lost quickly add up to lost learning 

and no-one can afford any more interruptions if it can be avoided. Please ensure your child is in school on time. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


